
Ross and Max: A Tale of Healing and Gratitude
Ross arrived at Toronto Humane Society on January 17th,
distraught because his dog Max had been hit by a car near
their home and was limping. With nowhere else to turn, we
accommodated Ross the next day. Max underwent
neutering and received treatment for his wounds.

Ross, a user of our Pet Food Bank service, returned to
express his gratitude for our assistance with Max. Now fully
healed, Max has thrived post-neuter. Ross enthusiastically
recommends neutering to everyone he knows, noting the
remarkable improvement in Max's overall well-being. With
his wounds healed, Max is now a happy and healthy
companion.

Overcoming a Foreign Body with Help
Prince, a playful 16-week-old Scottish Fold
kitten, faced a diagnosis of a foreign body
that required surgery. Jama, unable to
afford the procedure, turned to the Toronto
Humane Society for assistance. Thanks to
our swift action, we scheduled Prince for
surgery the next day.

Following successful surgery, Prince is
recovering well post-op, on track to return
to his silly antics soon.

Veterinary Public Services
Q1 Impact Report

272
TNR Surgeries Provided

Our Trap Neuter Return (TNR)
program, ensures that

community cats are given
support to improve their
wellness so they can live

whole and healthy lives. This
service is provided free of

charge to caretakers.

1,717
Surgeries

Performed 

303
Public Subsidized Surgeries Performed

This includes approximately $35,700 worth of
below market rate services.

Subsidy funding helps make essential
veterinary care more affordable, which in turns
helps more pet parents in our community care
for their pets and keep more families together. 

1,717
Wellness and Preventative
Service Appointments
Provided 

557
Public Subsidized Wellness

Appointments Provided 
The below market rate value for the

subsides appointments is over $42,260.

 These appointments include
microchipping, flea and tick

preventatives, vaccinations, euthanasia,
and Heartworm prophylaxis. 

"I was anxious and worried before I
arrived for Freya to be spayed. Well
that was completely unnecessary as

they treated her and I so amazing
that all my fears were unfounded. I'm

so grateful. As someone of low
income, the discount was a blessing.

Also your pet food bank programs are
outstanding and so so needed.
Thanks so much for making the

process an excellent experience.”
-  Lisa, T.

"I am on ODSP and without
your affordable services I

wouldn't be able to have the
cats that keep me emotionally

stabilized, and who are my
best friends. They make my life
worth living, and without your
help, I couldn't have them with
me at all without undue smell

and noise from the
consequences of unaltered

cats. Pasha saw you yesterday
and Purrsy will be there

tomorrow, and my older cat,
Pixie, came to be spayed there
about 11 years ago. You have

made all our lives better!
Thanks for treating my babies

so well."
- Heather, T


